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February 1, 2018 

 

Media Open House Cancelled 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the 
Sheriff's Department must cancel the Media 
Open House scheduled for Wednesday, 
February 7, 2018. 

We appreciate your interest in our agency.  
We will send out a notice if and when the 
open house is rescheduled.  Thank you. 
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